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Friday 11th October 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

 

 

Inter-house Cross Country – Friday 18th October 

 

On Friday 18th October 2024 we will be holding our annual inter-house cross country event. 

Following our unit of cross country and fitness this half term, this event is a fantastic 

opportunity for the children to put their running skills to the test. 

 

This event will be taking place during the school day therefore, we ask that all children have 

their PE kit in school and appropriate footwear. For health and safety, we request that all 

children are wearing trainers. 

 

We look forward to cheering on your children in the house event and supporting them to set a 

personal best. 

 

School individual photos day – Monday 25th November 

 

We will be having our school photos taken on Monday 25th November, please ensure your 

children arrive to school on time as they will have a timetable of the classes to follow. 

If you have siblings in our school, they will be able to have a photo taken together. However, 

unfortunately, we are not able to offer sibling photos of children at the Infant school at this 

time. 

Important messages 

• Inter-house Cross Country – Friday 18th October 

• School individual photos day – Monday 25th November 

• TT Rockstars 

• Aldershot football team half term football club 

• Salesian College Open Evening – Year 6 only – Thursday 26th October 5pm-7pm 

• Road safety reminder 



 

 

 

TT Rockstars 

 

As part of our homework agreement, children should be logging onto and completing an 

activity on TT Rockstars at least once a week.  Please ensure you have downloaded the 

most up-to-date version of the app to the device your child uses in order for them to 

make the most out of the games and activities. If they are using the website at home, 

please visit play.ttrockstars.com/reset to load the latest version in their device's 

browser. Thank you for your support with ensuring your child masters this essential 

mathematical skill.   

 

 

Aldershot football team half term football club 

 

Aldershot football team will be offering a 2-day football club during the October half term, 

taking place at The Cambridge Primary School. Please see the flyer attached for more 

information and how to sign your child up. 

 

 

Salesian College Open Evening – Year 6 only – Thursday 26th October 5pm-7pm 

 

Salesian College will be hosting their Autumn Term Open Evening on Thursday 24 October 

from 5.00pm to 7.00pm. The event is aimed at Year 6 families who are making their final 

decisions about secondary school applications for their son for September 2025. Please see 

the flyer attached for more information. 

 

Road safety reminder 

 

We understand that school mornings are busy, but can we please ask that you are mindful if 

you are driving up Gun Hill of any children on their bikes or as pedestrians. As a school, we do 

remind children about Road Safety and the importance of being safe, however we do know 

that the hill can get congested with cars parked and families travelling on foot. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Talavera Junior School 

 

 

http://play.ttrockstars.com/reset


 

 

  

 


